
  
香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region  

商標記錄
Trade Mark Records 

 [111]商標編號： 
Trade Mark No.: 

301189512  

 
  狀況： 

Status:
Registered  

 
 [540]商標： 

Mark:
位元堂  
 

 
 
 [550]商標種類： 

Mark Type:
Ordinary  

 
  一系列商標：

Series Mark:
Yes  

 
[730]擁有人 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

WAI YUEN TONG MEDICINE COMPANY LIMITED
WAI YUEN TONG MEDICINE BUILDING, 
9 WANG KWONG ROAD, KOWLOON BAY, 
KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

 

 
 [740/ 

750]
擁有人的送達地址： 
Owner's Address 
for Service:

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT 
10TH FLOOR, TAK SING ALLIANCE 
BUILDING, 
NO. 115 CHATHAM ROAD SOUTH, 
TSIMSHATSUI, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG. 

 

 
代理人地址：
Agent's Address:

10TH FLOOR, TAK SING ALLIANCE 
BUILDING, 
NO. 115 CHATHAM ROAD SOUTH, 
TSIMSHATSUI, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG.

 

 
 [511]類別編號： 

Class No.:
5, 35 

 
 [511]貨品／服務說明： 

Specification:
Class 5 
Pharmaceutical and veterinary 
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preparations; sanitary preparations 
for medical purposes; dietetic 
substances adapted for medical use, 
food for babies; plasters, materials 
for dressings; material for stopping 
teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; 
preparations for destroying vermin; 
fungicides, herbicides; Chinese 
patent medicines; Chinese medicinal 
pills; herb tea for medicinal 
purposes; lingzhi; yunzhi; cordyceps; 
hashima; birds' nests; ginseng, 
Korean ginseng, American ginseng, 
Canadian ginseng, Chinese ginseng, 
Panax ginseng, extracts of ginseng, 
essence of ginseng, ginseng products; 
medicated drinks and confectionery; 
deer tendons, deer embryos, deer 
tails, deer antlers, slices of 
antler, all adapted for medical 
purposes; all included in Class 5. 
 
Class 35 
Import, export, wholesale, retail, 
distribution and mail order services 
relating to pharmaceutical and 
veterinary preparations, sanitary 
preparations for medical purposes, 
dietetic substances adapted for 
medical use, food for babies, 
plasters, materials for dressings, 
material for stopping teeth, dental 
wax, disinfectants, preparations for 
destroying vermin, fungicides, 
herbicides, Chinese medicinal pills, 
Chinese patent medicines, herb tea 
for medicinal purposes, lingzhi, 
yunzhi, cordyceps, hashima, bird's 
nests, ginseng, Korean ginseng, 
American ginseng, Canadian ginseng, 
Chinese ginseng, Panax ginseng, 
extracts of ginseng, essence of 
ginseng, ginseng products, medicated 
drinks and confectionery, deer 
tendons, deer embryos, deer tails, 
deer antlers, slices of antler, all 
adapted for medical purposes, 
preparations for making soup, dried, 
preserved and cured food products, 
seafood and plants, all included in 
Class 35. 
 

 
 [220]提交日期： 27-08-2008  
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(日-月-年) 
Date of Filing: 
(D-M-Y)

 
 [442]公布獲接納註冊申請日期：

(日-月-年) 
Date of Publication 
of 
Application of 
Acceptance 
for Registration: 
(D-M-Y) 

28-11-2008  

 
 [151]註冊日期： 

(日-月-年) 
Date of 
Registration: 
(D-M-Y) 

27-08-2008  

 
  實際註冊日期： 

(日-月-年) 
Actual Date of 
Registration: 
(D-M-Y) 

11-03-2009  

 
 [180]註冊屆滿日期： 

(日-月-年) 
Expiry date: 
(D-M-Y) 

26-08-2018 

 
  詳細背景資料： 

Historical Details:
 

 

 

作出記項日期
Date of entry

事項 
Matters

 

11-03-2009 REGISTRATION 
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